
 

 
 

June 1, 2010  

 

• Trip to Junk Yard A half dozen club members and guests enjoyed a trip to Bill White’s 
Automotive Junkyard in Huntington on Saturday morning May 22. Jim Rogers of the Vermont 
Street Rodders attended as well. There were quite a few cars worthy of the road (with lots of 
work!) and there were many parts as well.  The group also went to John Parker’s place which 
was nearby.  John has a vast collection of newer and older cars he has collected over the years. 
From there they went to Papa Nick’s Restaurant in Hinesburg, departing there a bit after 2 PM.  
Some of the group went to Ferrisburgh to check out a Jeep wagon street rod that was for sale.  
Quite a busy day! 

 
• Upcoming Club Meetings and Events 

 
  May 29-30 Clinton County Airport Car Show, Plattsburgh, NY. 

June 1 CVSR Meeting and Picnic, Don Sullivan’s, Swanton. 7 PM 
June 3 Essex Automotive Cruise-In CVSR goes as a club. 6:30 PM 
June 4-6 NSRA Nationals East plus, York PA. 

  June 12 Ace Hardware Car Show, Essex. 
  June 12 Door Farm Car Show, Manchester.    

June 15 CVSR Meeting, Gabe Gagne’s, St.Albans. (changed from Harold’s) 
June 19 Libby’s Diner Car Show, Colchester, 5-8 PM 
June 19 Great Adirondack Car Show, Crete Center, Plattsburgh, NY. 
June 25-27 Goodguy’s Car Show, Rhinebeck, NY. 
June 30 Essex Automotive Car Show, Essex Junction. 

 

• CVSR goes to York Four of our club members will be going to York PA to the NSRA Street 
Rod Nationals East plus. This event is the weekend of June 4-5-6. Art will be serving as State 
Representative again and Bob L, Jan and Everett will be driving down as well. 

 

• Everett resigns as Safety Inspector.  After several years of serving as the State of Vermont 
Safety inspector for the National Street Rod Association Everett Peyrat has relinquished his 
duties to Peter Davis of Stockbridge, VT.  Ev will still be doing a few inspections in the area 
however so if you want your vehicle inspected please see him for an appointment. 
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• Luck of the Draw 
  May 3 Tim 
  May 18 Art 
 

• Chet’s Classic Chevy Here are a couple of pictures of former club member Chet Hawkins’ ’56 
Chevy that he is building up.  Looks pretty good! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Classifieds 
 
Wanted:  GM Quadrajet carburetor(s) from the ’67-’74 era.  Gary Bruening. 899-4710 
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